Dear Norfeldt Families,
The cold weather has arrived and I would like to remind everyone to take extra caution in the parking lots during the winter months. Snow can make visibility more difficult. Please be sure you use the "kiss and go zone" correctly and ALWAYS have your children exit your car from the passenger side. Please be sure to only park in the large upper lot and to only park in marked spots. 
This week...
Monday, 11/28        7:30 a.m.     Grade 4/5 Volleyball
Tuesday, 11/29       7:45 a.m.     Grade 5 Orchestra
Wednesday, 11/30  7:45 a.m.     Grade 4/5 Choir
                                6:30-8:00 p.m.     PTO Family Fitness Fun Night
Thursday, 12/1       7:30 a.m.      Grade 2/3 Volleyball
                               7:45 a.m.     Grade 5 Band
                                3:30 p.m.    Mad Science
Friday, 12/2             7:30 a.m.    Chess Club
 
Have a wonderful week!
Jen
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